Closter Board of Health sponsors
free

Rabies Clinic on Saturday
June 22, 2019

The Closter Board of Health will be holding a free rabies
clinic on Saturday, June 22 from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m.
at the Closter Senior Center, Lewis Street, located near
the parking area of the Borough Hall.

All animals must be accompanied by an adult. Dogs must be on
a leash and cats in a carrier.

The revised Health Code of the Borough of Closter mandates that
all dogs and cats must be licensed and inoculated against Rabies.




